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Nighttime hydrovaccing for new guide sign foundations in           
New Westminster 
March 3, 2025 

On Thursday, March 6 and Friday, March 7, Fraser Crossing Partners will be conducting nighttime hydrovaccing activities 
required in advance of building the foundations for new overhead and roadside guide signs at several locations in New 
Westminster. These locations include alongside Bridge Connector, Royal Avenue, Columbia Street, McBride Boulevard, 
and the Royal Avenue loop-ramp. 

This work must be completed at night due to the required temporary single lane closures. Hydrovaccing activities will 
be completed as early in the evenings as possible.  

Construction of the foundations will begin in late March. Additional information will be provided in advance.   

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Thursday, March 6 and Friday, March 7. 

 

Hours of Work 
7 p.m. to 10 p.m.  

 

Traffic  
Temporary single lane closures will be 
required on Bridge Connector, Royal Avenue, 
Columbia Street, McBride Boulevard, and the 
Royal Avenue loop-ramp. Traffic control 
personnel will be on-site to direct traffic, 
cyclists, and pedestrians as required. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear noise from the 
hydrovaccing activities.  

We appreciate your patience while we complete this work. If you have any questions about this work, please 
email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more information about 
the Project, visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  
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